


 

Mar 4th & 18th AISES

Meetings

 

Mar 4-5th AISES

Regional Conference

@ UAF

 

Mar 4-6th Festival of

Native Arts @ The

Princess Hotel

 

Mar 8-12th Spring

Break for UAF, no

classes.

 

Mar 12th UAF

Holiday, RSS will be

closed.

 

Wednesdays 5pm

Inu-Yupiaq Dance

Practice

 

Saturdays 6pm

Inu-Yupiaq Dance

Practice
 

Friday Positive

Connection

Nights 5pm:
3/19: NYO (Native

Youth Olympics)
 

All events in the

Gathering Room are

open to the public and

we encourage all

students to attend. 

Stop by for more

events posted every

day at RSS!

  The RSS Gathering

Room hosts the

following tutor

 Student Nomination Form for the 2009-2010

Dennis Demmert Appreciation and Recognition Award
 Here is your opportunity to nominate a UAF faculty or
staff member to be recognized for their hard work in

supporting Native and rural students!

                                         

The Dennis Demmert award

provides an opportunity for

students to nominate a

person whom they feel has

positively affected their

academic efforts at UAF. 

2010 marks the 16th year

the RSS students and staff

will recognize individuals at UAF whose efforts

demonstrate UAF's goal of being the educational center

for Alaska Natives.  During the 1994 Native Summit at

UAF, Dennis Demmert recommended that something be

done to recognize individuals whose actions have proved

their support.  The name was changed from RSS

Appreciation and Recognition Award to the Dennis

Demmert Appreciation and Recognition Award in honor of

the many years of service that Dennis has given for the

betterment of the Alaska Native community.

For more information, please call Debbie Toopetlook at

474-6618.

       RSS Student Spotlight ~  



groups:

AISES math and

science tutors-Every

day...stop by to see

the schedule

UAF Writing Center

tutors-Monday thru

Thursday

2:00-4:00PM
 Different Student Clubs:



scholarships during his undergraduate education.  Jordan had
fellowships (the RAP Program, Mellon Dissertation Fellowship; and
EPSCoR) throughout his doctoral degree here at UAF that paid
for his education.  "I would tell students to apply for as many
scholarships as you can.  I found that once I had one scholarship
essay written, you can alter it, cut and paste to make it fit other
scholarship applications.  It doesn't hurt to ask for help with your
essays and letters of recommendation.  I would also say that it is
good to get them submitted early and to try not to wait until the
last minute.   Contacting the scholarship sponsor/agency and asking
questions is good as well.  When they can put a voice, or even a
face, with your application it will help because they will most likely
remember you contacting them, asking questions, and showing
interest.  My Ph.D. from UAF has opened many doors that have



17256.        

     Inu-Yupiaq Dance Group
NEW HOURS! 



that one must be an eligible shareholder of BBNC in order to apply
and  the  Education  Foundation  selection  committee  reviews  only
once  a  year  for  these  scholarship  categories.  (There  is  one
exception  and  it is  for  the  "Pedro  Bay  Scholarship"  category
where one must be an eligible Pedro Bay Corporation shareholder;
see eligibility criteria for details.)

Applications have to be complete and received (not postmarked)

by the deadline date of April 2, 2010. 

The scholarship program is competitive and limited by budget,
therefore some eligible applicants may not be awarded a
scholarship and there is no guarantee of funding. 
You may also want to  contact the Bristol Bay Native Association
Higher  Education  Program  to  request  an  application  for  their
scholarship program.  Write to  them at P.O. Box 310 Dillingham,
AK  99576  or  call  them  at  1-888-285-2262  (in-state)  or
907-842-2262.
 

American Indian Graduate Center Fellowships & Financial

Assistance

These are monetary awards made to American Indian and Alaska



Applications are available at:
Office of Multicultural Academic Success
164 Oregon Hall
1255 University of Oregon
Eugene, OR 97403-1255
or online at http://www.uoregon.edu/~omas/
You  may  call  the  Office  of  Multicultural  Academic  Success  at
(541)346-3479 for more information
POSTMARK DEADLINE

Friday, April 23rd, 2010

Rural Student Services

www.uaf.edu/ruralss

fyrss@uaf.edu

University of Alaska Fairbanks

907-474-7871 or 1-888-478-1452

PO BOX 756320

Fairbanks, Alaska 99775
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